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Greetings Greenbrier Residents!!!  Spring has made an early appear-

ance in our beautiful neighborhood and unfortunately brought with it 

some unwelcome visitors.  There have been several home burglaries this 

year which have fortunately not resulted in any personal injury, but 

which have, nonetheless, caused uneasiness among residents.  Vehicles 

parked in driveways and on the streets have also been the target of 

thieves, be they window smashers or more unsophisticated types who 

take advantage of unlocked car doors.   The LFUCG Division of Police 

says Lexington neighborhoods are experiencing these types of crime 

from one end of the county to the other.  We are fortunate in that we 

have security cameras which have helped in the arrest of one of the al-

leged burglars.  Currently our camera technology is somewhat limited 

and requires many hours of time to find the specific day, time and frame 

to identify the suspect vehicle.  The GRA is hoping to be able to afford 

one or two updated cameras which will be high definition and have in-

frared technology to capture images at night. 

 

After one recent burglary, the GRA was approached by our friends at 

the Greenbrier Golf and Country Club with an offer we can’t refuse!   

The Club has generously offered to contribute to our enhanced camera 

purchase through a proposal that is linked to neighborhood club mem-

berships.  The Club would donate a portion of membership fees to the 

GRA camera fund through the following structure: 

 
Initiation Fee Sharing Structure: 
 
Clubhouse membership - $500 initiation fee ($200 contributed to GRA Secu-
rity Fund) 
 
Social Membership - $2000 ($500 contributed to GRA Security Fund) 
 
Sports Membership - $2000 ($500 contributed to GRA Security Fund) 
 
Full Golf Non-Refundable Membership - $4000 ($1000 contributed to GRA 
Security Fund) 
 
Corporate Membership - $4000 ($1000 contributed to GRA Security Fund) 

Please contact Kelly Williams , Club Manager/Membership Manager at  

859-299-5002 

 

                                               

Neighborhood 

Meeting, Monday 

April 16 at 1805 

Bahama Rd at 7 

PM.  Learn about 

security camera 

options  from Digi-

cam who is gener-

ously providing  

snacks.  Get info on 

progress of our 

Winchester Rd. 

entrance rebuild 

too!!  Don’t miss it 

 

****************



P a g e  2  V o l u m e  4   I s s u e  1  

                                Neighborhood Activities 

 

This past March 25 the GRA Ladies’ Tea was graciously hosted 

at the home of Dr. and Mrs. Bruce Koffler on Briercroft Way.  It 

was hard to decide which was the better treat, the delicious can-

apés and desserts, or the lovely Koffler home.  Margee was the 

perfect hostess, even turning on the UK game so all the ladies 

would know the Cats won when they got home.  What a wonder-

ful afternoon! 

Above, Sue Hirsch, Sarah Jackson 

and Debbie Ricker. For more pic-

tures taken at the Ladies Tea,  and 

of the decorating contest winners, 

please visit our website, 

www.greenbrier40509.com   
Christmas Decorating Contest 

Congratulations to our Christmas Decorating Contest win-

ners,  Richard Gamble and Dennis Wilson (Grand Prize win-

ners)  Cyndy and Mickey Powell, and  Dottie Tayloe.  Win-

ners received  a gift certificate for $50  

dollars to the restaurant of their choice. 

    Welcome to our new neighbors: 

 
Bryan and Susan Bright    2073 Bahama 

 
Shane & Heather Foley   2098 Bahama   
    
 Jim and Pam Lawless   3628 Cayman Lane 

 
Steve  and Lynn  Gaunce  2227 Bahama  
 
Shirley Carter, 3105 Bahama 
 
 
We are glad you are part of our beautiful 
neighborhood! 

  

Right, Hostess 

Margee Koffler,  

center,  giving 

Greenbrier 

neighbors a tour 

of her beautiful 

house. 

Note:  The newsletter will be pub-

lished solely online after this edition. 

      www.greenbrier40509.com 


